
December 6» 1954

Dear Tony:

I am enclosing the material we talked 
about and also some pictures

I do not know exactly your idea of the 
story, who would write it and whether they 
would need any further information. If so, 
you always know where you can find me and I 
will be happy to cooperate.

Thank you so much for sending me the 
magazine with five of my photographs in it, 
but I do not find any credit given.

I loved seeing your hideaway a few days 
ago but am only sorry not to have had the 
privilege of meeting Mr. Shagendorph.

Sincerely,

Nell Dorr

Mr, Anthony Anable, Jr. 
Yankee, Inc.
Dublin, New Hampshire


